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T Do \/\AAM,

BROADCASTING BILL: REGIONS AND SUB-REGIONS

Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter of 5 December
to Paul Gray.

My Secretary of State agrees with the Home Secretary's
analysis of the position, particularly in regard to Wales
and strongly supports the proposal that the ITC should have
a power to require some regions to provide sub-regional
programming.

I am copying this letter to Paul Gray, to the Private
Secretaries of MISC 128 Members and to Sonia Phippard in
Sir Robin Butler's office.

A E COLEMAN

Ms S J Dent

Home Office

Queen Anne's Gate
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